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Gathering/Hoot/Training Schedule 
Flagstaff Area: Trinity Heights UMC 
May 21 - Potluck at 5:00 PM, gathering at 6:00 PM.  
John Weber’s contact is zzweber@juno.com, 928-225-0989  
 

Phoenix Area: Central UMC 
Apr 8 - 2nd Friday of each month located at 1875 
North Central Ave. Phoenix, corner of Central & Palm 
Lane, 6:45 PM Dessert/7:15 PM Worship.  
Bob Cook’s contact is rcook14@cox.net, 602-818-7153  

 
West Side Gathering at Spirit of Hope UMC  
Apr 22 - Located at 14403 N 75th Ave, Peoria (north 
of Thunderbird) 6:30 dessert potluck & fellowship, 
7:00 PM worship & communion. 
Nancy Oyler’s contact is  623-824-1357.    

 
Tucson Area:  
May 21 - 5:00 PM at Desert Skies UMC 3255 N. 
Houghton Rd, Tucson 
Stephanie Hartung’s contact is shartungdds@gmail.com, 
520-405-3210 
 

Yuma Area: Potluck at 6 PM/gathering 7 PM 
May 13 - First UMC, 298 W 3rd St, Yuma 
AnnaMarie Sollars’ contact is amsazmama@aol.com,  
928-446-9022 

Walk Weekends 
Walk #241, June 2-5, Trinity Heights UMC,  
Flagstaff, Rich Payne, Lay Director 
Walk #242, June 9-12, Trinity Heights UMC,  
Flagstaff, Ellen Glasshagel, Lay Director 
Walk #243, Oct 6-9, Paradise Valley UMC,  
Roy Trevolt, Lay Director 
Walk # 244, Oct 13-16, Paradise Valley UMC,  
Becky Case, Lay Director 

Emmaus Community, 
Let us introduce ourselves: Roy Trevolt, Walk 
#148 and Joyce Trevolt, Walk #149. We are your 
new Pre-Emmaus coordinators. 
What are Pre-Emmaus coordinators? Good ques-
tion. One we had, as well. 
It seems the Pre-Emmaus persons go out into the 
community, churches across the state of Arizona, 
to inform them of what the Arizona Walk to Em-
maus is about. Speaking with church congrega-
tions, church leaders, clergy, Emmaus groups/
gatherings and persons interested in learning 
more about the AZ Walk to Emmaus. 
Yes, I did say across the state of AZ! We are more 
than willing to travel to your location if you are in-
terested in spreading the word about the AZ Walk 
to Emmaus. Just contact us so that a date and 
time can be arranged. 
Please contact us for more information. 
Roy and Joyce Trevolt, 
rctdrums@cox.net or JoyceTrevolt@cox.net 
623-582-0915, please leave a message 

De Colores! 

Bob Hooper donated new string lights in memory of his late wife, Beth, to the  
Arizona Walk to Emmaus to be used to light the path to the agape feast and  
candlighting during Saturday evening of Walks in Arizona.  Thanks to Bob for his 
considerate agape at this sad time. 



Message from Our Community  

Lay Director,  

Wally Athey 
 
Finding faithful friends 
  There are only two 
qualifications to serving 
on an Emmaus weekend team. The caller asks, 
ñHave you been to training?ò and ñAre you 
grouping?ò Then once youôve served on a 
team, thereôs only one question, ñAre you 
grouping?ò Have you ever wondered why? It is 
because weekly grouping is a vital goal of the 
Walk weekend. How can we encourage pil-
grims to take this vital step on the journey to 
discipleship if we are not traveling the road our-
selves? We have to ñwalk the walk.ò We need 
our brothers and sisters support to share the 
load of Christian disciplineðpiety, study, and 
action. It happens weekly or it doesnôt happen 
at all. 
 Throughout the years my weekly group has: 
changed members (as few as three, as many 
as seven, probably a total of two dozen over 
twenty-plus years); gone through employment 
adjustments (fired, hired, retired); marital altera-
tions (married, divorced, separated); and cele-
brated new life (grandchildren, great-
grandchildren) as well said a final goodbye now 
and then. 
  Just last month one of my group brothers, Jim 

McFadden, died. And although Jim spent much 

of the previous year and a half in and out of 

hospitals, he never wanted to miss grouping. 

Heôd come with his portable air tank, heôd come 

in his wheelchair. Jim knew the value of weekly 

grouping. And so did we. So much so we 

grouped in his hospital rooms (Boswell and 

Banner Thunderbird), at the rehab center, at his 

home. Jim served as a weekly reminder to 

each of us around the table that the Christian 

walk is not easy and we all need the support, 

encouragement and love which comes from 

weekly group reunions. Rest in 

peace, my brother, 

Wally 

Message from Our Community  

Spiritual Director, John Fairchild  
The God Who Recycles 
One of the devotions in the Emmaus weekend is 
Luke 15:11-32, the parable of the Prodigal Son. 
Iôve heard many  pastors give this devotion and 
each one of them has been good, but recently, 
after reading an article in a preaching magazine, 
Iôve been giving this parable another review. A 
parable is a story meant to convey a lesson, or 
lessons to us on discipleship. 
A few years ago when I was still working at the 
Flagstaff Police Department (okay...itôs getting to 
be more like a long time ago) our property and 
evidence custodian was trying to decide what to 
do with a million and ten bicycles at our storage 
facility. Most were taken as ñfoundò property and 
never claimed. Some other officers and I knew of 
some kids in the community who didnôt have 
bikes and didnôt have money for one, but rules 
prevented us from taking the bikes directly out of 
property. I was part of a Kiwanis service club so I 
approached the club and a new project was born. 
Over the span of about three years, I had a mil-
lion bikes in my back yard and we gave away 
about 50 recycled, reconditioned bikes to boys 
and girls in Flagstaff. The remains became recy-
cled steel and aluminum. 
One aspect of the Prodigal instructs us about a 
key aspect of Godôs character that we need to 
remember. God loves to recycle! God takes the 
worn out, burned out, failed, lost, unclaimed, re-
jects (do we need some more adjectives?) and 
recycles them into new, sanctified and redeemed 
people. 
The Prodigalôs father said, ñLetôs have a feast 
and celebrate. For this son of mine was dead 
and is alive again; he was lost and is found.ò So 
they began to celebrate.ò Just recycling isnôt 
enough, God celebrates. And whatôs even better, 
God invites you to the party and in that invitation 
is your invitation to participate in the recycling, 
healing, restoring of others. 
At Easter, we celebrate Jesusô victory over 
death. Itôs not recycling, but rather the continuing 
of the story; the physical and temporary life is  
replaced with the permanent and perfect. Until 
that part of your story, God is recyclingðmaking 
something new out of the old you. What is God 
recycling in your life today? Is God calling you to  
discipleship? 



2016 Slate of Officer Elections 
 and Appointment 

 Each year the AZ Walk to Emmaus Community gathers throughout the state to vote for upcoming 
elections and appointments, as necessary. The balloting will take place at Gatherings around the 
state in May, so be sure to look for dates and locations in your area. 
 This year our community needs to elect a Community Lay Director-Elect,  
Treasurer, and Agape Chairperson. The Registrar is an appointed position.  
 The Nominating Committee has approved and submitted the following slate 
of officers. Write-ins are welcome and encouraged. 
 July 1, 2016 is the date new officers will take their various positions. 
Community Lay Director-Elect.  . . . . . . Alan Fisher 
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Judy Kobrzycki 
Agape Chair . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky Case 

 Registrar  . . . . . . . . . . . Cindy Achilles 

Be sure to attend a May gathering near you to cast your vote for officers to serve going forward into 

the years ahead! 

 NEED PRAYER? 

Following Walk 100, 

Mary Wilson began 

something she called 

Knee Mail. She 

learned on her pilgrim 

Walk that the Walk to Emmaus community 

"floated on a Sea of Prayer" and she wanted to 

do her part to make sure it was available to all. 

Mary diligently shared Emmaus prayer con-

cerns for many years. A couple of years ago, 

Mary moved and her Knee Mail came to an 

end. The Board of Directors has approved a 

restart of Knee Mail. It is open to all of the 

Arizona Walk to Emmaus community (from 

the north to the south, from east to west) to 

share your prayer requests so we can put the 

POWER of prayer to work. Email me at 

wlanoue111@gmail.com and I will put you on 

the list to receive Knee Mail from other broth-

ers and sisters.  

Bill LaNoue 

    

 
June in Flagstaff 

The June Walks in 
Flagstaff are  

currently  
accepting applications for an  

Invitation to attend. 
Plan now to travel up to  

Flagstaff to show the pilgrims 
heaven on Saturday night at  
candlelight and stay to hear  
testimonies on Sunday as to 
what the weekend meant to 

them. 
 

June 2-5 and June 9-12.  
Hope to see you there! 

 

mailto:wlanoue111@gmail.com


EMMAUS OFFICE  480-632-2199 
Community Lay Director . . . . . . . . . . .Wally Athey  
623-362-2841 . . . . . . . . . . . Wally.athey@hotmail.com  
Community Lay Director - Elect . . Dusty LaNoue  
480-831-2811 . . . . . . . . . . . wlanoue@centurylink.net  
Community Spiritual Director . . . . . .  John Fairchild  
480-707-3552  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . sohpastor@gmail.com 
Secretary . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Debbie Bachelder  
480-963-0722 . . . . . . . . . . . .debbachelder@gmail.com  
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Alan Fisher  
602-978-5094 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . alan.l.fisher@cox.net  
Agape . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky Case  
480-748-6057 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .bcase567@gmail.com  
Communications . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Holly Case  
480-734-9493 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . hncase84@gmail.com  
4th Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Colleen Centner  
602-695-0811 . . . . . . . . . colleenthebean1@gmail.com  
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ted Bachelder  
602-820-3777 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . tbachelder@cox.net  
 

Pre-Emmaus . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Roy & Joyce Trevolt 
623-582-0915 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . rctdrums@cox.net 
Three Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Red Hinckley  
623-332-4126 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . redrider9593@q.com  
Southern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Hal Lofgren  
520-663-0775 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Weirdharold@cox.net  
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Charlie Edwards  
520-576-3494. . . . . . . . . . . . . . cmedwards4873@yahoo.com  
Northern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sarah McGuire  
928-853-3584. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . samgmmcx5@aol.com  
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Weber  
928-225-0989 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . zzweber@juno.com  
Central Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bob Cook 
602-818-7153 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . rcook14@cox.net 
Registrar . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Janet Paterson  
480-632-2199 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . J. PaterRus@aol.com  
 
Chrysalis . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky Weber  
928-527-4212 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . zzweber@juno.com 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 2016 
AZ Walk to Emmaus 
P. O. Box 86309 
Phoenix, AZ 85080-6309 
Website address:  
www.azemmaus.org 
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